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2003/2004 has probably been my best year in the history of my term in office, 
and thanks to all the past and present committee and members for their valued 
support. 
 
This has been a good club year and the club has been successful both in the 
sport and financially, thanks to Dick and Brenda for keeping the home fires 
burning and Jason on his hard task of trying to get teams together to represent 
our club in the Interclubs. 
 
Also all the members that assisted in making our 2004 bonanza the success it 
was.  Their unselfish time and money proves we have a great nucleus of 
members to the club. 
 
The staff, Gary, Sonny, Victoria, Lorraine and Mary in the tuckshop & bar. I 
sincerely thank you all for your loyalty you give to the club.  All our members 
appreciate what you do for us. 
 
To my committee Dick, Tony, Jason, Leon, Shawn, Brenda, Jackie, Michelle, 
thank you all for your support in the past year that you have given me. 
 
There are a lot of plans for next year and again ask our members to support us 
especially obtaining prizes and sponsorship for the bonanza. 
 
We have also been awarded the Gamefish Nationals 2005 which we have not 
had here since 1993.  Our competitions calendar is quite full and once again 
proves that Shelly Beach Ski Boat Club is one of the best competition clubs in 
the country. 
 
To Brenda thanks, you are my pillar and post and thank you for all the support, 
work and encouragement over the past four years that you have given the cub.  
You are a Gem. 
 
 
Anton Gets 
  


